
Thank you for giving a gift to Africa!
A special donation was given on your behalf to help us give the gift of hope to those 

who need it. Through our programs in some of the poorest regions of South Africa, we 
equip young people with the tools they need to break the cycle of poverty. Your gift 

will impact not only individuals, but families, communities, and an entire nation.

Africa thanks you, and so do we.

Merry Christmas!

Find out more at b4hope.org.


